
 

 

 

Roof Shingle and Accessory Products 
Price Increase UPDATE  

January 3rd, 2022 

December 20th, 2021 
 
Greetings Valued Customers, 

 

Atlas is delaying our previously announced price increase for all shingles, ventilation, 

and underlayment products from January 3rd to February 1st, 2022, with the exception of 

all WeatherMaster Ice & Water Products. The WeatherMaster Ice & Water price increase 

will apply to all shipments on or after January 3rd, 2022, regardless of order placement 

date.  

 

Your Atlas Sales Representative will communicate the exact amounts by product for the 

Ice & Water products prior to January 3rd and we will communicate further details about 

our February 1st increase as we get closer. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Atlas Sales Representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Stanley J. Bastek 

Vice President of Sales & Marketing 

Shingles & Underlayments 

 
 

 

 
 

Atlas Roofing Corporation - 2000 RiverEdge Pkwy, Suite 800 - Atlanta, GA 30328 


